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LYNNE KEENAN, DIRECTOR

BLENDED LEARNING
 When we start the blended learning model, we will be preparing Breakfast and Lunch 

for the students in school. We will also deliver bags filled with 5 days’ worth of 
Breakfast and Lunch items on Wednesdays instead of on Mondays for the students 
doing distance learning. 

REIMBURSEMENT
 The reimbursement for November 2020 was $137,077.50
 The reimbursement for December 2020 was $150,132.50

PRICE OF FOOD
 The cost of food has doubled since we have been doing the prepackaged food items. 


